
BID TABULATION FORM

BID DATE; Thursday May 24, 2012

BID FOR; Mobile Screening Plant

BID NUMBER;  RFB# 201204-181

RESPONSES RECEIVED
(Company)

BID # DESCRIPTION 
MODEL #

TOTAL COST LISTED ON 
BID RESPONSE 

SCREEN MACHINE INDUSTRIES, INC.
Pataskala, Oh. 43062

1 SCALPER 77C $91,725.00

SCALPER 107D $101,436.00

G.W. VAN KEPPEL COMPANY
Springfield, Mo. 65802

2 ASTEC KDS710C
(2008)

$80,575.00

Thursday May 24, 2012: The Taney County Commission met in reference to the above listed RFB. After 
opening responses from the above listed companies a motion was made to allow a time for a thorough 
review of all information packages as received from each by Road & Bridge Coordinator Randy Haes.
The Commission requested that after said review a recommendation be made at 11:00 AM today.

Subsequent to a thorough review of all the detailed pricing offered, Mr. Haes recommended the low Bid 
as received from G.W. Van Keppel Company - listed above – to be awarded. As the Director of 
Purchasing I agreed with this recommendation which we submitted to the Taney County Commission. A
motion was made to award as such and it passed unanimously.

Thank you.

Ron Erickson,
Director of Purchasing

Taney County Missouri
May 24, 2012
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